Justification Letter — 24-0106 1601 Bryn Mawr Ave

I am requesting approval of a variance for my property because it is an enclosed side patio
cover which is now mainly used for storage. It has been here since the house was built by

the original builder. It flows with the roof line and is aesthetically pleasing. The stone wall
separates the properties and was built by the original builder over 60 years ago.

To make any changes at this point would not only be a severe hardship for us, it would also
be visually unaesthetic to the neighborhood.
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